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Greetings Club Members! 

 

I am sitting here totally stunned at how fast this year has flown by!  I barely have a month left to serve as 

your President!  Where has the time gone? 

 

I had the privilege of going to the Scholarship Awards Program with President-Elect Judi Hoffman to 

represent our club for the high school scholarships our club will be awarding this year.  It was an 

amazing and wonderful evening.  I am always totally awe struck by the generosity of this community.  

From Port Angeles alone there was more than $517,000 in scholarships handed out. That is huge for 

such a small community.  And there was $5.7 million in total scholarships awarded.  I was so proud of 

how hard these kids have worked, the colleges they want to go to, and the many interesting majors/

careers they have chosen to pursue.  We should all be proud of these students. 

 

It is also very rewarding to have the young women we awarded scholarships to come up to thank us.  

They were so excited and just “glowing”.  These scholarships truly make a difference and they were 

very grateful to have been chosen.  Sometimes I think the fact that someone picked them carries more 

weight than the actual dollar amount of the scholarships.  They are honored to be picked.  I hope many 

of the honorees will be able to attend the scholarship breakfast on June 11th. 

 

There are lots of activities happening in June – our annual spelling bee, a rummage sale, Relay for Life, 

Discovery Marathon, and a McTakeover – and of course installation!  I am so excited for Judi Hoffman.  

I know she will be a great President. 

 

I want to thank all of those who have served with me this year.  You have made my time as President so 

much easier and have been such a help to me.  I also want to thank those who are stepping up to serve 

next year.  All of the jobs needed to help run our club are very rewarding and each person brings their 

own set of talent and skills to each job.  I know next year will be awesome just as this year has. 

 

In June the breakfast will be a sort of pot luck.  No one single committee is in charge.  So I know from 

all of the fabulous cooks we have that we should have an awesome month for breakfast.  If you have 

been dying to try a new recipe or have one that you know we already love – please bring it.  

EVERYONE is on the breakfast committee in June! 

 

Looking forward…………. 

 

President Becky 
 

 

MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT BECKY  



Upcoming Programs 

The following programs have been scheduled for the April meetings.   

  

  

 June 4 Cindy Sophie — Japan Trip 

 June 11 Scholarship Breakfast 

 June 18 Jo Ann Hamilton — Personalities & Working Together 

 June 25 Business Meeting 

  

 

   

The following members have birthdays  

this month, next month and the following month: 

 
     

  Helen Fox  May 1 

  Jean Fairchild  May 25 

 

  Mary Galvin  June 1 

  Maggie Roth  June 4 

  Judi Hoffman  June 9 

  Jean Hordyk  June 27 

 

  Patty Rosand  July 2 

  Margie Castle  July 12 

  Edie Beck  July 18   

 

 



Upcoming Events 

 

2nd Annual  

Do NOT Attend Event 

May 25, 2015 

 

 

Spelling Bee 

June 2, 2015 

 

 

Rummage Sale 

June 13, 2015 

 

 

Relay for Life 

June 5-6, 2015 

 

Cindy Sofie and Becky McGinty display the print 

that Cindy will present to a Japanese Soroptimist 

Club during her visit to our sister city. 

 

 

North Olympic 

Discovery Marathon 

June 7, 2015 

 

 

Lunch Program 

June 15-19, 2015 

 

 

McTakeover 

June 17, 2015 

6:00 pm—8:00 pm 

 



Human Trafficking Event 

Pictured at Left: 
Andrea Krook 
Marketing Director of   
The Genesis Project 

Pictured at Right: 
Sandy Ruddell 
Andrea Krook 
Becky McGinty 
 

Pictured at Left: 
Andrea Krook with the 
winner of the GP Java 
raffle basket 
 



Breakfast Schedule 

2014-15 

  

 

 

 MONTH   COMMITTEE 

 

 September   Economic-Health 

 October   International Goodwill/Status of Women 

 November   Social 

 December   Social 

 January   Environment 

 February   Youth 

 March   Roar/Solt 

 April    Education 

 May    Federation 

 June     All members 

 July    Youth 
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